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MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Cllr Andrew Huggins to ask Cllr Jonathan 

Kaye, the Executive Member for 

Communities 

As East Herts’ champion for the Armed Forces I joined the Deputy 

Chairman and others, at County Hall to mark Armed Forces Day, 

which is a time to celebrate the incredible commitment and sacrifices 

made by our Armed Forces personnel and their families. Does the 

Executive Member for Communities agree with me that we in local 

government have a duty to these extraordinary people to uphold the 

Covenant and the newly enshrined Armed Forces Bill 2021? 

Question 2 Cllr Chris Wilson to ask Cllr Graham 

McAndrew, the Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability  

This council has committed to be sustainable in all that we do. This, 

of course, includes the promotion of sustainable transport and 

modal shift. Can Cllr McAndrew detail why there has been such an 

extensive delay to the long-proposed and long-delayed cycle route 

from Rye Street through to Grange Paddocks, and what East Herts 

role has been in this delay. Can he commit to a date when this long-

awaited cycle path will be constructed and in place as a much-

needed alternative to the use of the car for existing and new 

residents of Bishop’s Stortford and surrounding areas? 

Question 3 Cllr Norma Symonds to ask Cllr Jonathan 

Kaye, the Executive Member for 

Communities  

The general cost of living has seen a large rise in recent times 

brought on by a number of circumstances, and inflation is now 

moving up from the low level that had been maintained for many 

years. 

Can the Executive Member please explain what the council is doing 

to help our residents who are struggling to pay their bills? 
 


